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Warning against socks with teddy bear!
(Prague, August 10, 2012) Textile products decorated with toys do look funny, but sometimes they may pose a risk. The respective socks with a teddy bear are dangerous as proven by the results of a CTIA control. The ring on which the toy is hang can be easily torn off and even individual parts of the teddy bear can be easily separated and thus pose danger of swallowing or suffocation in children. Therefore the Czech Trade Inspection Authority banned selling of this product and the distributor took action and withdrew the product from the market. 
The Czech Trade Inspection Authority found that in the inner market a product which poses risk to its users is offered. 
Socks with a teddy bear (art. No: 70780007)
Manufacturer: China                                   

Distributor: 4 EVERYWARY, the Netherlands  

[image: image1.jpg]



Dangers
Within the pull test it was found that after the power of 20 N is used, the chain with the key ring tears off and that when the power of 45 N is used, hands and legs tear off (in both cases, the standard stipulates that they should resist the minimal power of 90 N). The separated parts fit in the testing tube for small parts and there is a danger that children might swallow the parts or suffocate. 
With regard to the above mentioned findings, it is probable that a situation may occur when a child gets injured when using the product in a common and predictable way. 
The CTIA banned selling of this product and the distributor subsequently took action and withdrew the product from the market. 
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